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How Can I Help?  

  

Shabbat Shalom Family, 

We have been telling you that the next Sabbatical year is in 2016 and that for those who do 
not keep it, the next curse of war begins in 2017-2023. 

With just over 2 years left to reach the millions we are aiming to reach, I find the task 
overwhelming and I do not think I am going to be able to get the job done. 

It is time to step up now and help. We no longer have time to play religion. Please prayerfully 
consider helping us with this huge task. 

The truth hurts and someone has to tell the people. Such is the office I seem to find myself in. 

So how can you help? 

Prayers. No, I am not just saying that to sound Holy. It actually does help and Yehovah does 
hear your prayers if you are righteous. I need your prayers to do this right and wisely. The 
marketing team needs your prayers to put this in such a way that it attracts those Yehovah is 
calling. 

In each Newsletter are ways for you to share these articles with your groups. If you go to 
SightedMoon.Com / Library / Library Article Archives, you can review newsletters from various 
categories to share.  You can begin by finding teachings that prove the Sabbatical year. These 
are listed under the “Proving the Calendar” tab. Whatever the topic of conversation is within 
your group, you can easily find teachings on it and possibly teachings to refute what they are 
teaching others.   

These teachings can be shared with all of your friends on Facebook, Linkedin, Google or 
whatever other social medium you are using. This will potentially add more readers to the 
Newsletter. 

The more people we see who open the Newsletter and share it, the more we are able to know 
what messages are of interest. The more readers we have, the better our abilities are to be 
interviewed by other TV hosts. So please share each Newsletter. Also know that we will prune 
the email list. If your address is not opening the emails then after a few months we will prune 
the list. I am not looking for massive numbers on the list but I am looking for an active and 
interested list.  

In order to keep the marketing team alive we have to feed them and their family members. 
This is what they do for a living and they have to eat. So if you can make a monthly donation it 
will help us to be able to budget how much we can do each month. Yes, I do teach that you 
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are not to tithe unless it is to the Levite who is maintaing the Temple, but you can make a free 
will offering. And as you know there is no temple to be given to nor any Levites. 

Ezekiel says that if we see war coming we must warn the brethren. I have done that. I can 
walk away knowing I have done my best. Can you say that or will the blood of those killed be 
found on your hands because you would not help? War is coming; there is no doubt about 
that. Millions will die and this we also know to be true. Who and how many depends on how 
loud we can make ourselves heard. But I also know there are millions of others who have not 
heard about this coming war nor the Sabbatical Years; nor the Holy Days of Lev 23 nor the 
Sabbath. 
And it is those I would like to and want to reach. But I now need your help. 

Please help. 

The Sabbatical year is 2016 and starts at Aviv 1. Everyone needs time just like you did to 
learn this and come to understand it. They need time to let it all sink in. 

Our book, 2300 Days of Hell, will stun you as will the DVD teachings. Everything we have 
learned points to the destruction of the USA and UK beginning in 2020; the middle of this 
Jubilee Cycle. And we need to warn them before that time. 

In order to reach them, it is going to cost us millions to reach that type of audience in such a 
short time. But it is possible. So this is why we are asking for donations. I am not used to 
doing that, but I do see this as necessary in order to get the job done and for others to be able 
to help share this important message. 

Will you help? Please, when Shabbat is over, please do help. Make a donation so we can get 
this marketing machine going big time. You can send a cheque to me or go to our give page. 
But this cannot be just a onetime gift although they do help, but we must make a sustained 
effort for the next 7 years. Will you help us to do that? Please pray about this. 
Thank you. 

Joseph F. Dummond 

Sightedmoon.com 

You can write me at:  admin@sightedmoon.com 

 

  


